
 

     

  
 
 

 
    

     
   

     
   

     
 

     
 
 
 

       
 

      
 

 
         

    
 

            
             

            
   

 
           

 
 

MEMO 

TO Chief Executive Officers/Directors 
Licensed/Registered Private Schools 

FROM Nicole Campbell, Acting Division Chief 

DATE December 14, 2020 

RE Private Licensed Schools Memorandum #87 

BOARD MEMOS – INVITATION TO PROVIDE FEEDBACK 

This memo revises and replaces Board Policy Memorandum #70, issued on November 13, 
2008. 

The Board of Private Licensed Schools issues policy guidance to schools in the form of 
numbered policy memoranda. 

These Board policy memos will now be posted on the web site at https://education.pa.gov/PLS 
14 calendar days, absent exigent and emergency circumstances, prior to formal release in order 
to allow time for the schools to provide feedback before the final version is released to all 
schools. 

Schools will be notified by e-mail that a draft memorandum has been posted. 
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